
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

March 18th, 2020 

 
Greetings of Peace to all Parishioners of Holy Family Kajang, 
 
In this season of Lent, we would like to take this opportunity to thank all thoughtful donors 
for their cash and in kind contributions towards the betterment of our parish’s welfare.  
 
With the temporary suspension of Masses, we hope all of you are doing well at home, and 
look forward to meeting you soon once it is again safe to congregate.  
 
In the meantime, parishioners who wish to continue channelling their weekly contributions 
will be able to do so via e-banking, directly into the Parish’s banking account at the 
following details or through the Boost e-wallet by scanning the QR code below: 
 
Name of Bank: AmBank 
Account Number: 186-201-200340-4 
Account Holder’s Name: Church of the Holy Family  
Payment Reference: Defray 
Other information: hfckajang@gmail.com 
 
Contributions will need to be made individually and not collectively or on behalf of other 
parishioners. We regret any inconvenience caused. For contributions above RM25,000, the 
Parish will need to ask for the personal details of the donor. Please do also get in touch with 
us at hfckajang@gmail.com should you need a receipt for your contribution. 
 
Thanking all of you in advance for your contributions, which will be channelled towards 
anticipated expenses such as utility bills, staff wages and necessary maintenance costs. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Serving all of you with Joy,  
Rev. Fr. Andrew Kooi 
Parish Priest 
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